

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

September 11, 2014

By this all people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another. John 13:35

Dear Parents and Guardians:

On this day that stirs reverence and sadness in many of us, as we are nearing the end of our second week of school; there is joy within our walls as we see the children each day anxious to learn, excited to be here and eager to help one another. I have had the opportunity to sit with students at lunch, visit classrooms and go outside and enjoy their company at recess; each and every student I see is respectful, helpful and truly happy to be part of our school family.

The kindergarten and preschool students have settled in with very few tears and our eighth grade students have accepted wholeheartedly the responsibilities of being the "senior" members of our community. They are setting brilliant examples for the younger students.

During the next several weeks the faculty and I will be working on finalizing a school wide service project. It is our goal that all students serve their neighbors as Jesus did. We discuss this each morning in opening exercises and we are incorporating a new Catholic Identity program into our curriculum and mindset throughout the school. Our homerooms are all in the process of choosing a classroom patron saint they hope to emulate. Additionally, safety is a major concern of our faculty. We executed a fire drill Wednesday and have a minimum of two drills per month scheduled. We will be reviewing all of our safety procedures over the next several weeks and tweaking areas we feel our students can be better served.

The HSA is busy preparing for Coach Bingo as well as open houses for our new families to become acquainted with our school and all our HSA does for it, including our upcoming book fair, uniform swap and Back to School Night events.

Things are buzzing with excitement here. As always, my door is open to parents, students and the community. I keep each member of our school family in my prayers.

God Bless,

Mrs. Elena Malinconico

Tentative HSA Calendar 2014-2015

September -

2- Shoparoo Fundraiser continues

14-Sayreville Day

15-Executive Board Meeting

22-26-Scholastic Book Fair

22-Kid Stuff fundraiser begins

24-6:00 PM Book Fair, Uniform Swap

7:00 PM HSA Meeting/

Back to School Night

25-Yankee Candle Fundraiser begins

30-New Parent Meeting 7PM

October -

2-New Parent Meeting 8:30AM

17-Coach Bingo 5:30PM

27-Christmas Bazaar Meeting

30-Gertrude Hawk fundraiser begins

31-Halloween Parade & Parties Lunch provided by HSA

November-

10-Veteran's Day Celebration

17-Christmas Bazaar Meeting

26-Benefactor's Mass

December-

1-Calendar raffle sales begin

5-St. Nicholas Day

5-6-Christmas Bazaar set-up

7-Christmas Bazaar

23-Christmas Breakfast

January-

12-Executive Board Meeting

25-30-Catholic Schools Week Events

26-Brain Show Assembly

25-30- Scholastic Book Fair

28-HSA Meeting 7PM

February-

5- Gertrude Hawk fundraiser begins

17-Mardi Gras Celebration

26-Mixed Bag Fundraiser begins

March-

14-Mardi Gras Dance

April-

13-Executive Board Meeting

22-HSA Meeting 7PM

May-

15-Field Day

Lunch provided by HSA

18 Field Day raindate



Back to School Night! September 24, 2014 6:00 pm

featuring...
Parent/Teacher/HSA Meet and Greet
Scholastic Book Fair
Uniform Exchange
HSA Meeting
Coach Bingo Tickets & School Magnets
Will also be available for purchase!

All are welcome...

whether you are a returning family or if this is your first time joining our school.

Come and meet the school faculty, the Home School Association

and other school parents!

Take a peek at our gently used uniforms or drop off your outgrown ones!

Browse through our Scholastic Book Fair!

Proceeds help support our school. There are book selections for everyone, adults too! Need a gift...a book is ideal!









ST. STAN'S HSA COACH BINGO/TRICKY TRAY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 17TH

We are already planning our first major fundraiser of the school year... our2ndAnnual Coach Bingo/Tricky Tray!

We are asking for \$5.00 per child (\$10 per family max.)to be used to help offset the cost of the prizes for this event. This is not mandatory but would greatly help our fundraising efforts.

Please send back the bottom portion of this form in the attached envelope(Attention: Gillian Rispoli, Grade 7). Please kindly return your donation to the school by Friday, *October 10th*.

As always, thank you in advance for your contribution and continued support. We truly appreciate your help in making this event a success.

| Please print student(s) name: | |
|-------------------------------|-----|
| Grade(s): | *** |
| Amount enclosed: | |

September 10, 2014

Dear Parents,

Our first major fundraiser for this school year will take place on Friday, October 17^{th} . That evening, we are having our 2^{nd} Annual Coach Bingo &Tricky Tray.

With every fundraiser we also need volunteers. We will need about 20 people to work the Coach Bingo that evening. The shift will start at 5:PMsharp and end at approximately 11:PM. This will count as 2 "other" shifts for workbond. Please understand that if you are buying a ticket to attend the Bingo then you cannot work the event. There will be other opportunities during the school year to fulfill your "other" workbond commitment such as Christmas Bazaar set-up or clean-up, Mother's Day Breakfastset-up or clean-up, etc...

If you would like to volunteer to work please send back the bottom portion of this form to Gina Rispoli – c/o Gillian Rispoli 7^{th} grade. If you are assigned to work we will contact you.

Thank you for your support and we hope to have a very successful fundraiser and school year!

| Print Your Name: | |
|--|--|
| Child's Name & Grade: | |
| Phone #: | |
| I would like to work the Coach Bingo on Friday, October 17 th . I understand that I cannot play bingo and work the event. | |

Lunch Duty

As part of your work bond you need to complete 4 lunch duty shifts. To check available dates please access the lunch duty calendar through the school website.

- www.sskschool.org
- Parents & Students tab
- Lunch Duty

You can schedule your shifts with Desiree Bongiovi. Call/text 732-715-9914 or e-mail dbongiovi@sskschool.org.



Please join us for a FUNDRAISER for

Jaclyn and Baby Nicholas

Monday, Sept 22nd thru Thursday, Sept 25th, 2014



Jaclyn Squillace Olsen, Ron and Denise Morgan's daughter, is a 26 year old newlywed who is 7 months pregnant and was diagnosed with stage 3 breast cancer. Doctors are monitoring baby Nicholas weekly while Jaclyn undergoes a chemo treatment that is safe for him. She will undergo surgery and more intensive treatment once the baby is born in mid- October. Your support will help relieve their financial concerns so she can focus on the battle to beat this horrible disease. Your support, positive energy and prayers are much appreciated.

Camillo's will generously donate a portion of the sales from the four days to help support the medical needs for Jaclyn and Baby Nicholas.

Stop by anytime during the day!

You must present this flyer to your server!

Thank you for your support!

SAYREVILLE RECREATION DEPARTMENT

MICKEY SEDLAK RECREATION CENTER, DOLAN STREET 167 MAIN STREET SAYREVILLE, NJ 08872 732-390-7096 / 732-390-7092



*ATTENTIO*I



Mickey Sedlak Recreation Center Mommy & Me Programs 2014 Starts the week of September 15, 2014 (10 WEEK Program)

STATIONS OF FUN

(crafts, spin art, easels and activities) Tuesdays 9:30 am - 10:30 amor 10:45 am - 11:45 am

Ages 12 months – 35 months Fee: \$40.00 (10 week program)

SNACKS R US with Mom

(cooking, crafts and activities) Thursdays 9:30 am - 10:30 am10:45 am - 11:45 amAges 12 months - 35 monthsFee: \$40.00 (10 week program) Additional \$25.00 for Non-Residents

Recreation Center Drop Off Program

Ages 3-5 Starts: week of September 15, 2014

1-3 Day programs – Fall Session (10 week program) Fee: \$75.00 (1 Day) \$125.00 (2 Days) \$180.00 (3 Days)

Additional \$25.00 for Non-Sayreville Residents

9:15 am - 12:15 pm - 10 week program (child must be potty trained)

Note: Please provide a snack for your child. A minimum of 15 participants for each class to be held failure to meet the minimums will require the office to offer a different class.

No Refunds will be issued.

When I Grow UP

SNACKS R US

All About Art

(Explore Different Occupations) And More **MONDAYS**

Cooking Crafts and More WEDNESDAYS

Explore the World of Art (Creative Projects and Crafts) FRIDAYS

Register at the Mickey Sedlak Recreation Center on Dolan Street Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 3:30 pm. Note: Please provide a snack for your child. A minimum of 12 participants for each class to be held. Failure to meet the minimum will require the office to offer a different class.

REGISTRATION FOR THE ABOVE MENTIONED PROGRAMS BEGINS August 5, 2014

CET WILLPY



- Jeff Kinney's newest book is scheduled to go on sale **November 4**.
- Our Scholastic Book Fair is offering a specially priced paperback edition of Diary of a Wimpy Kid: The Long Haul.
- To order your copy, complete a Pre-sale Form.
- Orders placed at the Book Fair will be shipped directly to our school beginning November 3.*
- There's NO cost for shipping, and remember, each purchase benefits our school!

DIARY

OF CONTROL

WITHE LONG HAUL



specially priced paperback edition at the low price of

\$8.99

Compare to hardcover list price of \$13.95 elsewhere

*You will receive the book within 5-7 days from the release date.

